File General Corespondents



## **Nick McKim MP**

Greens Leader Member for Franklin **Tasmanian Greens** 

11 August 2011

The Right Reverend John D Harrower OAM Bishop of Tasmania GPO Box 748 HOBART TAS 7001

By email: bishop@anglicantas.org.au

Dear Bishop John,

Thank you for writing to Greens Leader and Franklin MP Nick McKim about the issue of gambling.

The Greens genuinely appreciate the fact that the Anglican Diocese of Tasmania supports the Greens position on gambling.

This is an important issue which concerns Mr McKim, however, as with all political parties, we divide issues into portfolios among our MPs.

In this instance, Kim Booth MP is the Greens' Racing and Gaming spokesperson and so has carriage of this issue.

Therefore, I hope you won't mind that I have forwarded your correspondence to his office.

Thanks again for contacting Mr McKim, please stay in touch and feel free to contact me if you need to.

Warm regards.

Tom Allen

Executive Assistant to

Nick McKim MP

Member for Franklin & Greens Leader

Reception (03) 6233 8300 // Direct (03) 6233 7454 // Mobile 0439 338 302 Post > Parliament House, Hobart, 7000 Location > Level I, 162 Macquarie St, Hobart

1 of 1